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Alexander Gunyon

From: Julie Macinnes 
Sent: 31 May 2024 10:20
To: Consultations
Subject: Canterbury C2 local plan

Categories: Blue category

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
--Email From External Account-- 
 
I am writing to object to the proposed 2,000 housing development in Blean. This will cause a significant increase in 
traffic through Blean and Tyler Hill and will destroy wildlife in the area. The residents of these villages are being 
made to pay for the financial mismanagement at the University of Kent. Canterbury city council, please made a 
stand on behalf of the resident population (ie the electorate!) 
 
Dr Julie Macinnes 

 

 
Sent from my iPhone 




